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Dear Fiona, 

 

At its meeting on 15 May 2013, the Committee for Employment and Learning 

received a briefing from Departmental officials on Post 19 SEN Provision. The 

Departmental officials agreed to provide the following information: 

 

 Information on the reasons for the decrease in the numbers of those in 

Higher Education with disabilities, particularly students with personal care 

support, hearing disabilities and visual disabilities, during the last seven 

years and whether this is a policy failure. 

 

 Further information on any projects and programmes operating in the 

Fermanagh area to support those with learning disabilities when the leave 

education. 

  

I should be grateful for a response by 30 May 2013. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Cathie White 
Clerk to the Committee 
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